
From: patricia_trap@nps.gov 
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 12:14 AM 
To: Timothy Mason 
Cc: cam_sholly@nps.gov 

  
Tim: Yes, I did receive your message.   
  
Simply put, there is no such agency report. 
  
There is a team, from outside the park and the region, that is undertaking a review of events 
occurring at the park, including lessons learned.  
  
I am in the process of obtaining an update of the status of this effort, and an idea of when the 
report may be finalized, and available to you and others.  Stay tuned. 
 
Patty 

  
Deputy Regional Director 
National Park Service 

cell: 402-637-2414 

office: 402-661-1520 

 
On Jul 29, 2015, at 10:29 PM, Timothy Mason <timwmason@outlook.com> wrote: 

Dear folks, just checking, did you receive  this communiqué of yesterday?  
Thanks, Tim Mason 

  
From: Timothy Mason 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 2:18 PM 
To: patricia_trap@nps.gov 
Cc: cam_sholly@nps.gov 

  
Dear madam, does there exist an internal report on the previous impacts  at EFMO dated 
April,2014? If so, can you send it to me? Thanx, Tim Mason, Friends of Effigy Mounds 
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